

Austen Way St Albans Hertfordshire AL4 0XB t: 01727 854726 www.beaumontschool.com e: admin@beaumont.school Headteacher: Mr M Atkinson e: head@beaumont.school

1 December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

## STEM Enrichment Day at the Williams Grand Prix-23 January 2024

As a department, we are delighted to offer Year 9 students the opportunity to visit the Williams Car Racing Team. This interactive day will allow the students to experience a range of activities such as STEM lego mindstorms, Esports simulators, a museum tour and view a real-life working environment.

We shall travel to the Williams Racing team via coach and meet at school, in school uniform, outside A block at 6:45am, where we will be leaving for 7:00am. Please ensure your child arrives on time. Students will be required to bring a packed lunch and money for any shopping they choose to do at the venue.

Please be sure not to send your child with any food / snacks that contain nuts, sesame seeds or houmous.

We aim to return to Beaumont school approximately 3:00-3:30pm. If we expect to arrive after this time students will contact parents/carers to inform them of the expected time of arrival.

The cost of the trip has been kindly funded by the Williams Grand Prix finance team and we look forward to welcoming keen Design Technology students to enjoy this STEM enrichment day. The school's method for booking this trip is through your child's 'My Child at School' (**MCaS**) account, which can also be accessed via the School Portal on the front page of the Beaumont School website. Bookings and consent should be received by **Sunday 17 December 2023.** 

Please be sure to advise us of any changes to the information you have previously provided us with regarding your child's medical condition/allergies and the emergency contact details for your child. Any additional information or updates should be provided in writing to the school - <a href="mailto:admin@beaumont.school">admin@beaumont.school</a>.

Please be advised if the trip is oversubscribed and it proves necessary to create a selection process, places will be allocated by lottery.

I will issue more information to students in due course but if you have any queries in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Inderjot Johal Head of Design and Technology





















